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August 2, 2022 
 

RE: Elementary Open House Schedule 
 

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians:  
 

The Avon Elementary Open House is scheduled for August 16th for preschool through 5th 
grade students. In the attempt to limit congestion in classrooms during the Open House, we 

are scheduling families into the building by last name. If there are combined families, we 
certainly understand the need for convenience and to eliminate several trips into the building. 

Therefore, such families are encouraged to select a session that fits the last name of one of 
the families within your household and have all students within the household attend that 

session. 
 

Each session is limited to 15 minutes. While this is not a long time, it should allow the 

opportunity for students to meet their classroom teacher and bring their school supplies in. 
Please follow the time limits. Families will be entering through the southwest main entrance 

and exit from the northwest doors to further eliminate congestion. 
 

6:00 A & B 
6:15 C & D 

6:30 E & F 
6:45 G & H 

7:00 I & J 
7:15 K & L 

7:30 M & N 
7:45 O & P 

8:00 Q & R 
8:15 S  

8:30 T, U, V, W, X, Y, & Z 

 
I look forward to seeing students back in the building! 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Lindsey Fathke 

K12 Principal 
Ext. 110 


